
New  Laws  to  Regulate  Short
Term Accommodation
The NSW Government proposes to change the laws regulating
short term accommodation in NSW.

Recently, the key aspects of those new laws were published for
public comment and submissions. The submission period has now
closed.

In this article we take an in-depth look at those proposed
changes to the laws regulating short term accommodation.

We consider the impact those changes will have on strata laws
and planning laws (and strata living) and also review the key
features  of  the  Code  of  Conduct  that  will  regulate
participants  in  the  short  term  accommodation  industry.

What  are  the  Proposed  New  Laws  for  Short  Term  Rental
Accommodation?

For NSW strata legal or levy collection advice please contact
us here or call 02 9562 1266, we’re happy to assist.
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